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September 16, 2013 
 
 
TO: Mayor Joe Hernandez 
 City of San Benito 
 401 N. Sam Houston Blvd. 

San Benito, TX 78586 
 
RE: Letter of Intent / Termination 
 
 
Honorable Mayor, 
 
This letter is being sent to you as formal notice to the City of San Benito by PowerCom 
International, a wholly owned subsidiary of Telemark Development Group, of it’s 
intention to rescind the Letter of Intent and Memorandum of Understanding entered into 
with the City of San Benito on July 19, 2013 effective immediately.  This decision was 
made pursuant to a unanimous vote of the Board of Directors of Telemark Development 
Group Inc. at it’s meeting of September 13, 2013. 
 
On behalf of the Officers and Directors of our Company I want to personally thank you 
and your staff for your gracious hospitality and the opportunity to work with the City of 
San Benito.  
 
For and on behalf of 
PowerCom International 

 
Peter Del Mastro 
President 

  


